
 

Dear Parent/ Guardians,                                                                   Friday 3rd July 2020 

We are very excited to be able to invite all our Year 6 children back to school on Monday 

20th July to give them an official goodbye and send off. 

The timings of the day will be 9.10a.m. – 1p.m. To allow easy transition into school and 

avoid congestions please do not arrive earlier or later than this time. Children will not be 

able to bring bikes or scooters into school with them on this day.  

We will provide all children with a lunch during this time.  

We ask that the children enter school using the Year 6 outside classroom doors: 

Barrier Reef – via the gate by the side of the forest 

Uluru – via the gate by the side of the school office. 

Whilst we will make this day as fun as we possibly can, we will still be following government 

guidelines on social distancing and ask that you support us with this by following social 

distancing rules as you drop off and collect your child. 

We ask that all children wear school uniform (as they have been doing so far) but with 

shoes that are sensible for running around in. 

If the weather is good, we will spend most of the day outside so please send your child with 

sun-cream, sun hat and water bottle. 

If your child has any books at home, which belong to the school, we ask that your child 

brings them into school with them on this day. Other than that, they do not need to bring in 

any other items. 

To continue following the Government’s guidelines we will be splitting each class into 

bubbles of 15, to help us do this, if you do want your child to come back to school on 

their ‘goodbye’ day please email the school office by Friday 10th July. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss Liz Horrobin 

Headteacher 

  

 Ferndale Primary and Nursery School 

 


